## Connecting You to



Ms. Karina Downs, Senior Project Manager, National Roads Authority St. Martin's House, Waterloo Road, Dublin 4, Ireland

8<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Your Ref: 13 88995 Our Ref: 38169

## Re: Opening of Esker Lane left only onto N4

Dear Ms. Downs,

I refer to your letter dated 13<sup>th</sup> November 2013, in connection with the above. This correspondence was discussed by the Elected Members at the December meeting of the Lucan Area Committee. Arising from this discussion the Committee requested that the NRA be invited to meet the Lucan Area Committee to discuss this matter.

The February meeting of this Committee will take place on the 25<sup>th</sup> February 2014. Please let me know if an official from the NRA would be willing to discuss this matter with the Committee.

Yours sincerely

Tom Curtin, **Administrative Officer Roads Department**